August 29, 2017
Madrid, Spain
Dir Sir,
I, Oliver Shaw, in my capacity as in-house editor of the Health Research Institute -
Fundacién Jiménez Diaz, certify that I have edited the work titled “Detection of KRAS
G12D in colorectal cancer stool by droplet digital PCR” by Olmedillas-Lépez et al. As a
born cited of the United States with eight years of experience in the field of biomedical

editing, [ am confident that the work performed on the above-mentioned paper reflects
high-quality English.

Best regards,

QOliver Shaw



